
 

 

Dear Duke Energy Small Business Customer, 

 

Thank you for considering the Duke Energy Small Business Energy Saver program. As 

Program Manager, I would like to briefly explain the program and introduce Lime Energy.  

Duke Energy has partnered with Lime Energy as the sole provider of this program to help 

small business customers save energy and money. Lime Energy, who specializes in small 

business energy efficiency program management, was awarded the contract to administer 

our Program through a competitive bid process.   

 

Duke Energy Small Business Energy Saver offers:  

 

 A free, no-obligation energy assessment 

 Specific energy-saving recommendations for your small business  

 Coverage for up to 80 percent on select lighting and refrigeration 

improvements and up to 10 percent on certain HVAC upgrades  

 Convenient installation scheduled around your business’s needs  

 Total turnkey satisfaction 

 

If you have any questions regarding the program, please consult your Small Business 

Energy Saver representative from Lime Energy, who will be able to explain the program in 

detail. Should you have any additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 

directly at Duke Energy at 980.373.9379. 

 

Thank you again for considering the Small Business Energy Saver program. I encourage 

you to take advantage of this important energy-saving opportunity today.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nate Lewis 

Duke Energy, Program Manager 

Small Business Energy Saver Program 

Telephone: 980.373.9379 

E-mail: Nathan.Lewis2@duke-energy.com  

Visit our website for more info:  www.duke-energy.com/sbes  
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